
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Wednesday Book Club 2:00 PM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:00 PM 
          

ST. PAUL’S HOLLY TEA BAZAAR 
The Holly Luncheon and Bazaar was a success 

again.  Thanks to everyone who helped – ladies 

who assembled pies, the men and women who  

helped set-up, and those who worked at the Bazaar. 

A very special thank you to the youth who served – a job well done! 

Many people praised them for doing an excellent job. 

Thank you to St. Paul’s congregation for your donations and support 

which makes it possible to financially assist in the work of the church. 

With appreciation, Grace  

 

Thank you to those who donated to our Mitten Tree.   

 We received a total of 341 knitted items which are  

     being donated to Anishinabe and Evangel Hall. 

 

MAILBOXES:  Please check your mailbox for 

your 2017 offering envelopes. 

 

COMMITTEE CONVENORS 
Please complete the short report for the Nominating Committee  

and return it to either Sharon Willson 

 

“ROOTED IN LOVE”:  May 19-22, 2017 
St. Paul’s Mission Circle will fund $100 towards registration for the National Presbyterian 

Women’s Gathering next year in Toronto.   

Register before November 30th to qualify for reduced fees. 

 

BOOK CLUB – NOVEMBER 30, 2016 – 2:00 PM 
(Note that the date has changed) 

“The Fourth Wise Man” – copies in the library 

 

 

 

 

 



                   CHRISTMAS FOOD BOXES FOR THE SALVATION ARMY 
                   At Christmas, hundreds of food boxes are distributed to  

                     needy families.  St. Paul’s has always helped to fill their  

                   boxes with food.  These boxes are in place now  

                    and will be available until next Sunday, December 4th. 

 

CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR QUETZAL FAMILY HOMES 
The Christmas gifts for the children of Quetzal Family homes are to be returned, unwrapped, to 

Chris  by next Sunday, Dec. 4th. 

 

CHRISTMAS CONGREGATIONAL BREAKFAST 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2016 
Coffee 8:00 a.m.     Breakfast 8:30 a.m. 

Adults:  $5.00     Children under 12:  $2.00 

The Men’s Breakfast Group is hosting our annual Christmas Breakfast.  Tickets are available 

today in the Library from Jamie . They may also be purchased through the church office.   

Be sure to attend this fun and festive event! 

 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH 
 

Monday, December 12th at noon 

Erie Beach Hotel, Port Dover 

If you plan to attend, please contact Peggy at  

email 43pmca@eastlink.ca.  

TRADITIONAL CHRISTMAS PAGEANT 
  Friendship in Faith invites you to  

relive the wonderful story of Jesus’  

     birth through drama and song.  Please bring friends and family. 

Wednesday, December 14th at 7:00 PM at St. Paul’s 

Offering goes to support Simcoe’s Caring Cupboard. 

For more information, please contact Linda 
 

CAROL SINGING 
Friendship in Faith will be singing in the Simcoe Town Centre 

Saturday, December 17th at 2:15 PM 

Please come out and support our F in F friends.   

You can sing along, too!  After singing, please join us for a coffee  

or hot chocolate in the mall café. 

 

THE AV BOOTH is in need of some additional volunteers, especially for the Christmas Day 

service.  Training will be provided. 



Please contact Bob  at boblynn@eastlink.ca, or Nancy Jonker at sppc@kwic.com, 519-426-1845 

for details. 

 
 

                       CHRISTMAS NURSERY COVERAGE:  We are looking for two 

                             volunteers who are willing to be in the nursery on 

                                Christmas Eve for the first service, at 6:00 p.m.   

                              Please contact the office if you are able to assist. 

 

                                                    ADVENT & CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES 
                                  There are many special events happening in our 

                                community.  Please check the bulletin boards and 

                                               the information table for details. 

 

                                  PARKING PROTOCOL 
 With the approach of winter, leaving the spaces on  

Lot Street for those with mobility challenges is even  

more critical.  So plan to arrive a couple of minutes  

 early and use other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM, 

             use any space available.  Thank you 


